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Neighbourhood Planning, 3.5

19/12/2022 via Web

We feel the Local Plan should place greater emphasis on the role of Neighbourhood Development Plans in helping local
communities shape how their settlements will grow and develop in future years, and the influence of these plans in
shaping the look, feel and composition of new developments. We would welcome greater encouragement towards
communities developing their own Neighbourhood Development Plans. South Staffordshire currently has no
Neighbourhood Development Plans in place although several are likely to come forward to be adopted, including Kinver
Parish Council (submitted for adoption).
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